
State of Florida 

DATE: November 28,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Mary Anne Helton, Division of Legal Services 
RE: 

All Parties of Record and Interested Persons 

Docket No. 000824-E1 - Review of Florida Power Corporation's earnings, including 
effects of proposed acquisition of Florida Power Corporation by Carolina Power-& Light. 

Please note that an informal meeting between Commission staff and Florida Power 
Corporation has been scheduled for the following time and place: 

Thursday, December 6,2001,9:00 a.m. - 4:OO p.m. 
Florida Power Corporate Headquarters 
100 Central Avenue 
St. Petersburg, Florida 
Attendees should report to the receptionist at the main entrance 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Florida Power Corporation's proposed load 
forecasts and rates in its upcoming rate case in the above-referenced docket. Attendance is not 
required. However, all interested persons are encouraged to attend. If you have any questions 
about the meeting, please call Mary Anne Helton, Senior Attorney, at (850) 413-6096. 
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cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Division of Regulatory Oversight (McPherson, Vandiver) 
Division of Economic Regulation (Devlin, Costner, D. Draper, E. Draper, Gardner, Hewitt, 

Iwenjiora, Jones, Kummer, Lee, Mailhot, Maurey, McCaskill, Merchant, Moniz, Rendell, 
Revell, Romig, Slemkewicz, Springer, Stallcup, Vendetti, Wheeler) 

Division of Competitive Services (Sal&) 
Division of Policy Analysis & Interagency Liaison (Bass, Noriega, Trapp) 
Division of Safety & Electric Reliability (Breman, Colson, Floyd, Harlow, Jenkins, Lee, 

Division of Legal Services (Vining) 
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